
	

	

Prof.	Dr.	Shilun	QIU	
Department	of	Chemistry	

Jilin	University	
Qiqnjin	street	2699,	Changchun	130012	

P.R.	CHINA	
	
Dear	Prof.	Shilun	QIU,	
	
This	 is	an	 invitation	 letter	 for	you	and	 for	your	wife	Ms.	Nanjie	LIU	to	visit	 the	
University	of	Calabria	–	Department	of	Environmental	and	Chemical	Engineering.		
Our	 university	 in	 the	 Italian	 panorama	 is	 a	 young	 university	 founded	 in	 1968.	
The	 University	 of	 Calabria	 have	 about	 35000	 students	 and	 offers	 32	 degree	
courses	and	46	master	courses.	 	 In	 the	university	are	active	10	PhD	schools	 in	
different	fields.	
The	Department	of	Environmental	and	Chemical	Engineering	with	a	permanent	
staff	of	40	professors	and	researchers	carried	out	research	in	the	field	of	water	
and	 soil	 protection	 and	 remediation	 and	 in	 the	 main	 fields	 of	 Chemistry	 and	
Chemical	 Engineering	 such	 as:	 preparation	 and	 characterization	 of	 new	
materials	 (including	nano-structured	materials),	 preparation	of	membrane	and	
application	 in	 industrial	 processes,	 heterogeneous	 catalysis,	 new	processes	 for	
sequestration	 and	 reuse	 of	 CO2	 and	 new	 processes	 for	 the	 environmental	
protection.	
The	 laboratory	 of	 Industrial	 Chemistry	 and	 Catalysis	 is	 very	 active	 in	 the	
preparation	 of	 new	 catalysts	 such	 as:	 zeolite,	 mesoporous	 materials,	 carbon	
nanotubes	and	in	the	application	of	these	material	in	low-carbon	print	processes.		
Will	be	a	pleasure	and	an	honor	if	you	visit	our	department	 in	the	next	time,	 it	
will	be	an	opportunity	for	an	exchange	of	point	of	views	on	research	conducted	
in	our	universities	and	will	certainly	be	fruitful	for	future	collaborations	between	
Jilin	University	 and	University	 of	 Calabria.	 The	best	 time	 for	 your	 visit	 is	 from	
27th	April	to	13th		May	in	2017.	
	
Sincerely	yours	
Prof.	Girolamo	Giordano	
	
	
	
Head	of	the	Department		
of	Environmental	and	Chemical	Engineering	
	
Rende,	Italy:	March	14,	2017	
	


